
Dear Branch President:

As you know, we were forced to postpone our annual Stamp Out Hunger Food Drive last 
month due to safety concerns during the COVID-19 pandemic. We remain committed to 
conducting the food drive when it is safe to do so. The effects of the pandemic on people 
all over the country have depleted many food banks. Our help is now needed as much, 
or more so, than ever.

I’m excited to announce the Stamp Out Hunger Donor Drive. We have created a 
webpage where anyone can select their state and find direct links to food banks in their 
area where they can make a direct financial contribution. Please go to nalc.org/food to 
view the page. Our intent is to give our customers an opportunity to contribute safely, just 
as they do during the second Saturday in May each year. 

We ask for your help in spreading the word. We will use social media, traditional media, 
our national partners and others to spread the word. I ask that you do the same in your 
community and consider branch contributions to local food banks. NALC Headquarters 
will match any branch contribution from the branch treasury to that same local food bank. 
Please mail proof of such branch donations and information on the food bank to:

Stamp Out Hunger Food Drive
c/o NALC
100 Indiana Ave NW
Washington, DC 20001

I appreciate your participation and look forward to the positive impact we will have on 
those we serve. If you have any questions, please contact Christina Vela Davidson at 
(202) 802-2790 or cdavidson@nalc.org. 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

Fredric V. Rolando
President


